(1) Each of the professors responsible about his or her exams. This is the very fact.
(A) are (B) were (C) was (D) is
(2) In your view, which army the strongest currently?
(A) are (B) were (C) is (D) was
(3) The manager of Arab Bank puts his Ipadhis desktop.
(A) in (B) on (C) at (D) over
(4) None of the students complaining about the examKing Faisal University.
(A) are/at (B) were / in (C) is/at (D) was /on
(5) My friend, Ahmad, went to Mecca Sunday, May, 1960
(A) in (B) on (C) at (D) about
(6) Few days ago, Omar and Aisha talked about the research that Bakir lastly.
(A) does (B) do (C) did (D) done
(7) My English Professor corrected many times.
(A) we (B) us (C) our (D) ours

(8) His books are very interesting. Mine not.	
( <u>A) are</u>	
(B) were	
(C) was	
(D) is	
(9) We talked about Islam tolerance Independence Day, sunrise,	
(A) in / in the	
(B) on / on	
(C) at/in	
(D) on/at	
(10) Eid Day, we visit our relatives, neighbors, and friend.	
(A) at	
(B) In	
<u>(C) on</u>	
(D) in and on	
(11) Now, she two (days to finish her project.	
(A) need	
(B) needs	
(C) needes	
(D) needed	
(12) Nowadays, some news TVs are	
(A) leiing	
(B lie	
(C) lying	
(D) lies	
(13) "we are the drums " he said.	
(A) beat	
(B) beatting	
(C) beating	
(D) beated	
(14) "All players now' for the next match" Coach said.	
(A) is ruing	
(B) are runing	
(C) run	
(D)are running	

(15)Now, many specialists that they are not always right.
(A) think (B) arc thinking (C) thinks (D) is thinking
(16) Now, not all students what you are saying.
(A) are understanding (B) understand (C) are understood (D) is understanding
(17) They you now without any problem.
(A) are hearing (B) are not hearing (C) hear (D) hearing
(18) Are the Presidents going to meet? Yes,
(A) They are not (B) They do (C) They will (D) They are
(19) Were you a student at King Faisal University? Yes
(A) You were (B) I were (C) You was (D) I was
(20) Geese in many places around the world.
(A) lives (B) live (C) lived (D) livs
(21) "Look at mice!" Mice fast. (A) is (B) was (C) were (D) are

(22) How many the Monkeys have?
(A) tooths (B) tooths (C) teeth (D) teehs
(23) Your news fake information. You should stop that.  (A) report  (B) reportes  (C) reports  (D) reporting
(24) Do you have some ?
(A) Knowledges (B) informations (C) informationes (D) information
(25) pages should I cover?
(A) How much (B) How far (C) How many (D) How some
(26) milk, would you like to put on your coffee?
(A) How many (B) How much (C) How often (D) How some
(27) Don't you have rental house?
(A) some (B) an (C) much (D) any
(28) 1 have close friends. I am happy with them.
(A) little (B) a little (C) few (D) a few

(29) It was snowing We could not even play with the snow.
(A) little (B) a little (C) few (D) a few
(30) "Ahamed about his money. He was so arrogant!" one said.
(A) was talking always (B) always was talking (C) was always talking (D) always talking
(31) Have you readbook that I told you about?
(A) a (B) an (C) 0 (D) the
(32) This country is
(A) the wealthier ever in the world (B) the wealthiest ever in the world (C) the wealthiest ever (D) the wealth ever
(33) This year, Football matches
(A) is the badest (B) are the worst (C) are the worse (D) are the worsest
(34) Couldn't you guide me to school?
(A) a best (B) a better (C) good (D) a worst

(35) The part speech of "could" is
(A) noun (B) preposition (C) verb (D) modal
(36) Having so many people in one location means.
(A) very had (B) frightened (C) very wonderful (D) crowded
(37) Statistics or numbers of the people in one country means.
(A) customers (B) categories (C) populations (D) purchases
(38) The opposite of difficult exam is
(A) Terrible exam (B) Frightened exam (C) Wonderful exam (D) Easy exam
(39) Money that you earn in any business is
(A) profits (B) purchases (C) buyings (D) classifications
(40) When you have nobody to talk with mentis
(A) happy (B) funny (C) alone (D) angry
(41) The normal standard means
(A) basics (B) either (C) branch (D) average

(42) A single state in a family history means
(A) population (B) generation (C) relative (D) branch
(43) To do things in turn with another one means
(A) reunion (B) extend (C) alternate (D) blog
(44) a family that follows customs and norms is called
(A) traditional family (B) non-traditional family (C) nuclear family (D) abnormal family
(45) When lines appears on ones' skins, it means he or she has
(A) stress (B) beverages (C) toes (D) wrinkles
(46) When someone becomes too fat, it means that he or she has
(A) poorness (B) Overweigh (C) disease (D) hardship
<ul> <li>(47) The opposite meaning of healthy is</li> <li>(A) happy</li> <li>(B) sportage</li> <li>(C) sick</li> <li>(D) fitness</li> </ul>
(48) The opposite meaning of relaxation is
(A) health (B) highness (C) happy (D) stress

(49) The opposite meaning of mental is

### (A) physical

- (B) healthy
- (C) happy
- (C) successful
- (50) To take things to destination or to hand on means
- (A) to release
- (B) to deliver
- (C) to prepare
- (D) to contrast

# **Pulp Friction**

Every second, 1 hectare of the world's rainforest is destroyed. That's equivalent to two football fields. An area the size of New York City is lost every day. In a year, that adds up to 31 million hectares -- more than the land area of Poland. This alarming rate of destruction has serious consequences for the environment; scientists estimate, for example, that 137 species of plant, insect or animal become extinct every day due to logging. In i3ritish Columbia, where, since 1990, thirteen rainforest valleys have been clearcut, 142 species of salmon have already become extinct, and the habitats of grizzly bears, wolves and many other creatures are threatened. Logging, however, provides jobs, profits, taxes for the government and cheap products of all kinds for consumers, so the government is reluctant to restrict or control it Much of Canada's forestry production goes towards making pulp and paper. According to the Canadian Pulp and Paper Association, Canada supplies 34% of the world's wood pulp and 49% of its newsprint paper. If these paper products could be produced in some other way, Canadian forests could be preserved. Recently, a possible alternative way of producing paper has been suggested by agriculturalists and environmentalists: a plant called hemp.

(51)How many species of salmon have become extinct in BC?

- (A) 27
- (B) 31
- (C) 137
- (D) 142

(52). How much of the world's newsprint paper is supplied by Canada?

- (A) 31%
- (B) 49%
- (C) 34%
- (D) 9%
- (53). A hemp is . . .
- (A) paper (C) a plant (B) an animal (D) a forest

My name is Elena Sanchez, [am from Mexico, but now I live in California. I'm a student <a href="here">here</a> in English language classes at a small college. I live in an apartment building. It's on the comer of Olive Street and Sycamore Avenue. My address is 2201 Olive Street. There's a big olive tree in front of the building. There's a park across the street. There are a lot of oak trees in the park. The trees are beautiful in the summer. A lot of my neighbors are from different countries. The people next to me are from Indonesia. The family across from the Indonesian family is from Colombia. The stores in this neighborhood are always busy. There's a Korean drugstore and an Armenian flower shop. There are three restaurants on Olive Street: One Mexican, <a href="mexiconarrowsenger: new forcean-Italian-American">new forcean-Italian-American</a>. Like my neighborhood, hut I ask myself one question. Where are the Americans?!!!

- (54) Where is Elena front?
- (A) California
- (B) Olive Street
- (C) Korea
- (D) Mexico
- (55) When are California trees beautiful?
- (A) In the winter
- (B) In the summer
- (C) In the spring
- (D) In the fall
- (56) Which country are the people who live next to Elena from?
- (A) Colombia
- (B) Japan
- (C) Indonesia
- (D) Morocco
- (57) How many restaurants are there in Olive Street?

#### (A) Three restaurants

- (B) Five restaurants
- (C) No restaurants
- (D) Seven restaurants
- (58) What is in the front of the building?
- (A) Restaurants
- (B) Oak trees
- (C) Olive tree
- (D) A park

- (59) The underlined word "here" refers to:
- (A) Mexico
- (B) California
- (C) Italy
- (D) Indonesia
- (60) The underlined word "one" refers to:
- (A) Collage
- (B) Neighborhood
- (C) Restaurant
- (D) Friend

Yellowstone National Park is in the U.S. states of Wyoming, Idaho, and Montana. It became the first National Park in 1872. There are geysers and hot springs at Yellowstone. There are also many animals at Yellowstone. There are elk, bison, sheep, grizzly bears, black bears, moose, coyotes, and more. More than 3 million people visit Yellowstone National Park each year. During the winter, visitors can ski or go snowmobiling there. There are also snow coaches that give tours. Visitors can see steam (vapor water) come from the geysers. During other seasons, visitors can go boating or fishing. People can ride horses there. There are nature trails and tours. Most visitors want to sec Old Faithful, a very predictable geyser at Yellowstone. Visitors can check a schedule to see the exact time that Old Faithful is going to erupt. There are many other geysers and boiling springs in the area. Great Fountain Geyser erupts every 11 hours. Excelsior Geyser produces 4,000 gallons of boiling water each minute! Boiling water is 100 degrees Celsius, or 212 degrees Fahrenheit — that's very hot! People also like to see the Grand Prismatic Spring. It is the largest hot spring in the park. It has many beautiful colors. The beautiful colors are caused by bacteria in the water. These are forms of life that have only one cell. Different bacteria live in different water temperatures. Visiting Yellowstone National Park can be a week—long vacation or more. It is beautiful, and there are activities for everyone.

(61)What is Yellow stone?

#### (A) A park

- (B A geyser
- (C) A mountain
- (D) A hot spring
- (62) Old Faithful is a ...
- (A) river.
- (B) trail.
- (C) passage.
- (D) geyser.

(63) Great Fountain Geyser erupts every 11...(A) minutes.(B) hours.(C) days.

- (64) The largest hot spring in the park is...
- (A). Excelsior

(D) months.

- (B). Old Faithful
- (C). Great Fountain
- (D). Grand Prismatic
- (65) What causes colors in the springs?
- (A). sunlight
- (B). bacteria
- (C). eruptions
- (D). temperatures
- (66) Steam is...
- (A). snow.
- (B). running water.
- (C). freezing water.
- (D). water in vapor form.
- (67) Something predictable is something-..
- (A). people enjoy.
- (B). people talk about.
- (C).people know in advance.
- (D). people pay for in advance.
- (68) Boiling water is.
- (A). 0 degrees C. or 32 degrees F.
- (B). 100 degrees C. or 212 degrees F.
- (C). very hot.
- (D). Both B and C are correct.

(69) What are bacteria?

# (A). Forms of life with one cell

- (B). Multi-celled organisms
- (C). Sunshine
- (D). various types of water.
- (70) Different temperatures are different...

### (A). levels of heat and cold.

- (B). amounts of water.
- (C). levels of rainfall.
- (D). colors of water

إهدآء لطلاب وطآلبآت جامعة الملك فيصل تخصص إدارة أعمال أخوكم أبو الحسن اخوكم أبو الحسن ALI\_HJ1982@HOTMAIL.COM مع تمنياتي لكم بدوام النجاح والصحة والعافية لا تنسونا من صالح دعواتكم